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Members Get-Together 

SATURDAY, June 17 
3 to 5 PM 

Members are invited to join us at the Museum on Saturday, June 17th, 
from 3 to 5 pm for a get-together to see what's been happening both inside 

and outside (especially La Cuesta) and to visit with other railfans. 
 Complimentary light refreshments will be provided. If you haven't been to 

the Museum in a while (or even if you have) this is a great chance to 
socialize and catch up on the ongoing changes.  Please help us plan by 

sending an RSVP to media@slorrm.com by Wednesday June 14.  Let us 
know if you will be bringing a guest or two. 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU ON JUNE 17th! 


